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I hear by request approve of this bill!  Why? Because Ohio, along with the rest of 

America has been lied to long enough!  The PCR tests have been proven to be 

faulty by the FDA and CDC’s own admission and have stated that they are to be 

discontinue by 12/2021, yet they are continued to be used, inflating the number 

of cases. Given this admission, what are the “real” numbers? Do we “really” have 

a pandemic that should result in a vaccine that is mandated? Particularly, when 

there are available treatments that have been suppressed.  We have grossly 

overstated the number of cases & deaths and continue to do so. Many requests 

for the documentation that would prove Covid has been isolated have gone 

unanswered. If there really is no isolation of Covid & the PCR tests are inaccurate, 

how can there be a vaccine?  No one should be forced to take a vaccine, based on 

these facts!   If testing for Covid is inaccurate, how are they testing for Delta or 

other variants? Per the CDC’s own admission, natural immunity can be as 

effective and even more so that a vaccine, however, natural immunity has been 

completely ignored. Why?  There has been NO proof that these vaccines are any 

more effective than natural immunity. We are not basing this on “science” or 

common sense for that matter!  Our very constitutional freedoms are being 

stripped away because we are listening to agencies and politicians that clearly do 

NOT care about “we the people”. They do NOT have the best interest of the 

public in mind.  It’s my God given right to choose for me and my family what is 

right for my health!  Whether the FDA approves these or not is irrelevant to 

personal choice.  

Many are losing their jobs, because we are allowing companies to mandate.  This 

is discrimination!  Companies are well aware of the class of people that believe in 

their right to choose.  This sets a precedence that we don’t want to start.   

Please, someone listen to these testimonials, and approve this bill!  Our future, 

our children’s and grandchildren’s futures depend on it!   

Thank you! 

Teddi R Patterson  



 


